LEUNG SING TAK SCHOOL				
P.6 English Text Type Worksheet (Letter 1)				
Class : P.6	Name:()	Date:	Marks :	

Mario is writing to his friend, Kay, about his memorable school days.

Dear Kay,

10

15

20

How time flies! Our primary school life is coming to an end soon. We will have to say goodbye to each other after the graduation ceremony.

When I was writing this letter, I cannot help recalling the happy days we have spent together. Although you sometimes play tricks on me, you have been a nice and helpful friend to me.

Remember the last Halloween? All our classmates put on fancy costumes. I was wearing a vampire-bat costume and you were in a witch one. Plump! We carelessly ran into the pumpkin lantern. It went into pieces. As the culprits, we were asked to sing a song. We mimicked birds flying while singing. It was great fun! One more memorable moment with you is the last Christmas. We joined the Joint-School Christmas Party and had spent a wonderful night together. We were



dancing and singing all night long. Also, we ate a lot of traditional Christmas dishes, such as, the gingerbread, the roasted turkey and the chocolate cake. They were so delicious. That night, we exchanged Christmas presents too. The present I got from you, the robot singing Christmas carols, became one of my favourite gifts. Sometimes when I am blue, I would listen to the songs to cheer myself up.

Those were the days. I wish the graduation ceremony would never come. Let's keep contact by phone or through e-mails. Isn't it a good idea?

Love, Mario

A.	Choose the best answer and write your answers (A, B, C or D) in the boxes provided.		
1.	How old is Mario?		
	A. 6 years old		
	B. 18 years old		
	C. 12 years old		
	D. 9 years old		
2	What does 'Plump' mean?		
۵.	A. Sound made by a sudden heavy fall		
	B. Shouting sound made by the crowded		
	C. The Christmas carols		
	D. Pumpkin		
3	Which of the following events will they join?		
-	A. The graduation ceremony		
	B. The Christmas party		
	C. The Halloween party		
	D. The New Year dinner		
4.	Read line 16. The word 'they' refers to		
	A. The Halloween costumes		
	B. The Christmas songs		
	C. The Christmas dishes		
	D. Mario and Kay		
5.	Why did Mario listen to the carols?		
	A. Because he felt upset.		
	B. Because he likes singing.		
	C. Because the robot is his favourite gift.		
	D. Because Kay is his friend.		
В.	Here is the diary written by Kay about the Christmas party. Finish the story with only		
	\underline{ONE} word for each blank. Make sure your answers are grammatically correct.		
	23rd December, 2012		
	Today Mario and I went to a Christmas party. We made some new friends from other		
	6i)They were very nice. We sang a lot of Christmas		
	6ii) and danced happily. There were so many delicious cuisines. My		
	favourite food is the roasted 6iii) I was so glad that Mario invited me		
	to the party		